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Dear parents,
Teach your Monster to Read is an award-winning series of games which helps children to master the key first stages of reading.  It’s been created by the Usborne Foundation, led by Peter Usborne (of Usborne Publishing).
It’s free to play on a PC and laptop, or you can download the Teach Your Monster to Read app from the app store on phones and tablets. 
To play on the website, visit [image: image2.jpg]the link below , type in your child’s first name          ( NB as there are two Henrys -  Henry B and Henry C will need to enter their name and the first initial of their surname, no space ) and start playing in seconds.
http://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/u/5581922
     
More about the game

Teach Your Monster to Read is a series of online games which helps children learn to read.

The games develop children’s speed and accuracy of letter recognition by taking them on a fantastic adventure through magical worlds where they meet island kings and collect letters to win prizes.  Children adopt and customise a monster, who they guide through the learning process. 

Find out more at teachyourmonstertoread.com
Best wishes,
Mrs Holmes

